
COURTESY TRANSLATION 

January 11th, 2013 

By Fax: 709-737-1985 

Mr. Gilbert Bennett 
Vice-president, Lower-Churchill 
Nalcor Energy 
500 Prom. Columbus, C.P. 12400 
St John’s, NL A1B 4K7 

Object: Hydroelectric generating facility project on the lower course of the Churchill River; n/d 7550-
001 

Mr. Bennett, 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter, dated December 19th of last year, concerning the project 
referenced within the header.  

Our client has not mandated our office to translate your letters. We will therefore follow-up with them 
upon receipt of a French version, which will include the document which you have attached as an annex. 

Thank you, 

Dionne Schulze 

CC: Chief Jean-Charles Piétacho 
Conseil des Innus de Ekuanitshit 
By Fax: 418-949-2085 

Ms. Rosanne Williams 
Coordinator, Aboriginal Consultation 
Nalcor Energy, Lower-Churchill Proect 
By Fax: 709-737-1800 
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